
  

 

Newsletter 

Friday, 15th July 

Summer Fair 

Thank you all for making the end of Arts Week such a success. The summer 

fair, could not have gone any better and thanks to your generosity, the event, 

including the raffle, raised a staggering £2,725! As always, this will go back 

into providing further wonderful experiences for our pupils. 

Attendance Winners! 

1st Place Y4B 

2nd Place Y6B 

3rd Place Y4L 

 

School Games Mark 

We are please to announce that over the course of 
the past two weeks, school has been award first the 
Gold, and then the Platinum School Games Mark! 
This is a great achievement for the school and 
community and shows what we can achieve, even in 
the most challenging times! Thank you to Mrs Todd 
and Mr Johnson for leading PE and the additional 
drive to secure these awards and thanks to all staff 
and the Fens community for help make this a reality! 

School Nurse Drop In 

Our school nurse will be in school for a drop in session on Monday 18th July 2-3pm. If you 

would like to discuss any health related issues with her. No appointment is needed- just 

come to the school office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

As previously mentioned, please note that school re-opens after the summer holidays on 

Friday 2nd September. Please click on the link below to access all term dates for next 

academic year. 
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Year 6 

It was lovely to see all of our Year 6 parents 

on Thursday evening for our celebration 

event. As we said during the event, they 

have been a brilliant bunch of children and 

have been excellent role models for the 

rest of the school. We know they will have 

a brilliant time next week at their new 

secondary schools and we know they will 

shine like they always do. Make sure you 

are all back next Friday to tell us all about 

your experience. 
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